Edgar Tuleeu

From: llana Miller

Sent: Monday, 11 March 2024 11:35 am

To: Ashleigh Neill

Cc: Max Gander-Cooper; Stephanie Frame

Subject: FW:ﬂFor Feedback by 10am confirmation of agency nominations
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Pip Fox <Pip.Fox@hud.govt.nz>

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 11:32 AM

To: llana Miller <llana.Miller@mfe.govt.nz>

Cc: Hilary Joy [EXTERNAL] (HUD) <Hilary.Joy@hud.govt.nz>; David Hermans [EXTERNAL] (HUD)
<david.hermans@hud.govt.nz>; Laura Miller [EXTERNAL] (HUD) <laura.miller@hud.govt.nz>; Reed Inwood
[EXTERNAL] (HUD) <Reed.Inwood@hud.govt.nz>

Subject: RE:_For Feedback by 10am confirmation of agency nominations

Good morning,
Apologies, for the late email.

We have contacted our nominees, who have consented to being put forward for consideration.

Updated Bio information for inclusion in the Cabinet paper is in the table below.

Suggest that given the range of projects, multiple sub-panels will be needed rather than just the one. This will allow
us to draw upon a wider range of experience as relevant. We should be able to design these to have cross-
membership, to ensure consistency and reduce costs.




Nga mihi
Pip

Pip Fox (she/her)
Deputy Chief Executive

Intelligence and System Direction
Pip.Fox@hud.govt.nz | Mobile: +64 21 247 9919
www.hud.govt.nz | Level 9, 7 Waterloo Quay, Wellington 6011 o o @

Te Tuapapa Kura Kainga

¢ Ministry of Housing and Urban Development

He kainga ora, he hapori ora - our purpose is thriving communities where everyone has a place to call home.

Disclaimer

This email is confidential and solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in
error, then any use is strictly prohibited. Please notify us immediately and delete all copies of this email
and any attachments. Any opinions expressed in this message are not necessarily those of the Ministry of
Housing and Urban Development.





